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The Honorable Lonnie Clark, Chairperson 

House Committee on Veterans and Military 

Statehouse, Room 281-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Clark: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2529 by Representative French, et seq. 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2529 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2529 would amend current law to require proof of military veteran status in the form 

of a DD214 form, DD form 2, or Kansas driver’s license with a veteran designation to qualify for 

a military veteran distinctive license plate. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Revenue estimates the cost associated with the enactment of 

HB 2529 would be negligible. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


